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On May 6, 2004 the WGQ Executive Committee (EC) was presented a recommendation form for 2004 Annual Plan Item 2 – Order 2004. Contained within that recommendation was a proposed modification to NAESB WGQ Standard 4.3.23.  One of the categories added to this standard was “Non-discrimination Reqmts”.  At the EC meeting Mr. Spangler requested that “Reqmts” be changed to “Rqts:”.  The minutes from that meeting say:

“During discussion the following changes were suggested: on page 6 of the recommendation number 5 should be deleted from tab 8 of the WGQ EDM manual, and on page 3 of the recommendation (4.3.23) the word ’Requirements’ should be abbreviated as ‘Rqts’.”

The recommendation was adopted by the EC and ultimately ratified with “Non-discrimination Rqts” in Standard 4.3.23.
On September 16, 2004 the Executive Committee in the adoption of the recommendation for R03035A, Standard 4.3.23 was further modified to add Gas Quality as a category. In that recommendation it still said “Non-discrimination Rqts”.  It too was ratified accordingly.

However, in April 2005, by notational vote, the EC adopted the recommendation for 2005 Annual Plan item 5 – Order 2004 – to further modify Standard 4.3.23 to add “Voluntary Consent” as another category. In that recommendation it uses “Non-discrimination Reqmts”.  It was ratified accordingly.  I believe this was a typo.  I would like to propose that a minor correction to this last recommendation needs to be adopted to change “Reqmts” back to “Rqts”.? 

Because the FERC has picked up these three recommendations as Final Actions and mandated implementation of them along with Version 1.7, this request would require a notification to the FERC as an errata to the standards mandated in FERC Order 587-S as well as it being a minor correction to Version 1.8.
